
Bungay Elementary School 
 

 
 

Kindergarten Ice Cream Social 
 

Dear Bungay Kindergarten Families, 
 
Welcome! 
 
All Bungay incoming Kindergarten Students are welcome to come to the Bungay Elementary 
School playground Tuesday evening, August 30, 2022 from 6:00-7:00 p.m. Incoming 
Kindergarten students will be treated to an ice cream. The PTA will pay for the Kindergarten 
students. Any parents wishing to purchase their own ice cream may purchase directly at the ice 
cream truck.  
   
This event will be entirely held outside of the Bungay building.  Unfortunately for this event to 
be held, we must have NO SIBLINGS please, just K students and their parents. 
  
This is a great opportunity for incoming Bungay Kindergarten students to meet some of their 
new classmates and for parents to also meet other new K families!  
  
Bungay administration and members of the Bungay PTA Officer Board will also be present. 
  



No pre-registration is required – when you arrive, please check in by the flagpole overhang and 
give your kindergarten child’s name.  He/she will then receive a ticket to exchange at the ice 
cream truck for his/her free ice cream. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary Sue Feige, Bungay School Principal msuefeige@seymourschools.org  
Lauren Reid, Bungay School Assistant Principal lreid@seymourschools.org  
 
PTA Officers 
President Christy Chiaramonte  christychi@comcast.net  
Vice President Melissa Doty M.Doty1983@gmail.com  
Treasurer Jessica Butcaris  jjbutcaris@gmail.com 
Secretary Elayna Stein  elayna.levine@gmail.com  
Fundraising Jodie Hamel   Jodie_84@hotmail.com 
Family Events Renee Guliuzza  renee.guliuzza@care.com 
Cultural Arts  Jana Sirowich  jdkbell@gmail.com 
Special Committees Coordinator  Michelle Strumello mstrumellopta@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Mary Sue Feige 
msuefeige@seymourschools.org  
Bungay Elementary School Principal 
35 Bungay Road 
Seymour, CT 06483 
203-881-7500 
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